
Words of gratitude delivered to Denice Trawicki, 
Contemporary Music Coordinator, on her last Sunday 
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by Rebecca Prater, Director of Music Ministries 
March 15, 2020 
 
17 years ago, Denice Trawicki came to Grace Covenant Presbyterian Church as 
our Contemporary Music Coordinator. During that time, she got married,  
had 2 children and is now the mother of a teenager. 
 
And now, approximately 782 worship services later here we are. Filled with 
gratitude and sadness on what is Denice’s final worship service with us.  
 

Denice has shared her immense talents by planning music for our Contemporary 
Worship Service & rehearsing Praise Team as they helped us worship through 
music. And she will be missed.  
 

Denice, I speak for all who are here and all who are out there when I say, “thank 
you.” Thank you for all you’ve done for our congregation. For all your time and 
talent and for sharing who you are with us. (Flowers are given…an additional gift 
was given off camera) In addition to the flowers, there are other words of 
appreciation coming to you from our congregation in the coming weeks from our 
members who are not present today. 
 
God’s blessings to you in the journey from here.  
  
Please join me in expressing our thanks to Denice. 
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